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Don’t forget SH@W! 

 

A sexual health clinic 

that we run at the 

practice. 

 

Appointments  availa-

ble EVERY DAY 

 

 Emergency Contra-

ception 

 Contraceptive Ad-

vice 

 Chlamydia Testing 

 HIV Testing 

 Sexual Health 

 

Both registered and 

non-registered pa-

tients welcome! 

Welcome to the lat-

est edition of the 

Waterloo Newslet-

ter!! 

 

This newsletter is 

our way of keeping 

you up to date with 

any changes or 

events happening at 

the practice. 

 

The newsletter will 

be published quar-

terly and will be 

available in surgery 

and online. 

Easter 
Over the Easter the opening times are as 

follows : 

 Friday 18/4/14 Closed All Day 

 Saturday 19/4/14 Closed All Day 

 Monday 21/4/14 Closed All Day 

 Tuesday 22/4/14 Open as Normal 

 

If you need medical advice whilst we are closed please call 111.  

In case of a medical emergency please call 999. 

 

 

 

We have online patient access for 

you to make an appointment,    

cancel an appointment, order pre-

scriptions and update your contact 

details. 

 

You need to register to use this  

Service, just as reception or go to 

the website 

www.waterloomedical.co.uk for 

more information. 

 

 

We are looking for patients to join our 

Patient Participation Group. This group 

has been created on a voluntary basis. 

The aim is to conduct surveys for the 

practice and ensure that your views 

help us to make improvements. 

 

All you have to do is be able to spare 

some time to receive and respond to 

emails and possibly attend the surgery 

for infrequent meetings. 

 

If you’re interested please ask for a 

form at reception . 

Whooping Cough Vaccine for Pregnant Women  
In order to protect newborn babies against whooping couch, it is being ad-

vised that pregnant women receive the jab between 28-38 weeks.  Please 

ask at reception to make an appointment 

Patient Survey 
The practice would like to thank all 

patients who took part in our re-

cent survey. 

Results will be advertised on our 

website & reception from 31/3/14 

Update your contact details 

 
Please inform reception or go online 

to update your : 

 Mobile Number 

 Address 


